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Stacy Bainbridge 
  

 

 

Just so you all know we sent this email out to Jonathon Freeburn 
Yesterday.  
 
Dear Jonathon, 
As you have said people are uncomfortable and in bondage because of our 
open stand against abuse in the ministry.  
 
We have decided that the Sunday meeting be removed from our home and 
moved to a home where these people will feel comfortable attending. We 
have considered it a blessing and great privilege to have had meeting in our 
home for almost 30 years. However we do not wish to hinder anyones 
fellowship. 
 
We will appreciate your prompt attention to this matter.  
Sincerely,  
Bob and Stacy  
 
 
It’s amazing how quickly they can respond when it fits in to their agenda  
Response less then 24 hrs later not from Jonathon but from Jean.  
The meeting will be changed for next Sunday  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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